
What’s new with GRITS? 
 

GRITS got a facelift. 

So, what does that mean to you? Here’s 

what you need to know… 

• Functionality has not changed – The 

look and feel may be different, but the 

functions and operations of GRITS remain 

the same. 

• ‘Clients’ are now known as ‘Patients’ – 

To align our verbiage with the nurse staff 

that typically uses GRITS, we have 

changed the term client to patient all 

throughout the system. 

• Release Notes section– Choose this 

hyperlink located 

below the image of the State Capital 

picture to access any GRITS/VFC related 

announcements and release notes. 

 

• Home page made easier – The 

Home screen has been revamped 

to put easy access to the functions 

most important to you (i.e. Manage 

Patient, inventory alerts, etc…) 

• The options to the left are now true 

headers – Click on a header to see a 

drop down of further options. 

• This is only the beginning – Look for 

more enhancements and updates 

to come for our system.  

The best has yet to come! 

 

For any questions or concerns regarding 

the system please contact: 

GRITS Help Desk  
(866) 483-2958  
GRITS Help Desk email:  
dph-gaimmreg@dph.ga.gov 


